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22nd January 2021                                             (Text of email sent to Parents and Carers) 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you once again for the support you are giving children in their learning at home and on 
site.  Please do bear in mind that staff in school are teaching in classrooms in the day and may not be 
able to respond to notes and messages posted in Google classroom straight away.  If there is a barrier 
to learning and this is essential for you to be able to continue, please contact the school 
office.  Otherwise, move on to another task for the day and the adults will respond as soon as they have 
time. 
 
We are attaching some information about virtual groups being hosted by OneLife Suffolk, at Children's 
Services Health and Wellbeing Services.  The groups are currently online and look at different healthy 
lifestyle topics over 10 weekends, playing interactive games and invite each family to a live physical 
activity session each week.  If you think you may be interested, families can sign up to a group by calling 
01473 718193 for visiting   https://onelifesuffolk.co.uk/sign-up/?servicename     OneLife Suffolk also offer 
additional family support and wellbeing.  Do please refer to their website.  
 
Children in receipt of free school meals will receive a voucher to cover the half term break.  This will 
follow the same process as for the Christmas holidays.  The school will contact you with details in due 
course. 
 
Please see attached some further guidance for parents which is specific to children in relation to Covid-
19 transmission. 
 
Key Worker and Identified Worker Children in School:  
As part of our wellbeing support to children who are currently attending school, we will be offering a 
special Forest School Session this half term. This will be an opportunity to explore Chinese New Year in 
the Forest School setting.  Children should come to school in their Forest School clothing.  They should 
have plenty of layers and may wish also to bring gloves.  The activities have been prepared to ensure 
they meet our Covid-19 risk assessment and safety measures.  We regret that any child who does not 
come dressed appropriately will be unable to participate, but will still have educational provision on-
site.  Dates for the class bubbles are : Neptune - Tuesday 26th January, Saturn - Tuesday 2nd February, 
Jupiter - Tuesday 9th February. 
 
Kind regards 
Cheryl Wass 
Headteacher 
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